
From: Robert Swanson 

To: Doug Young 
Date: May 19, 2006

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File #0356-EX-ST-2006
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I just amended the application to delete the second band and to add the emission designator 
200KGXW.
Let me know if you have any further questions. Thanks.  

_________________________________
Robert W. Swanson
Associate Counsel
Telenor Satellite Services Holdings, Inc.
1101 Wootton Parkway, 10th Floor
Rockville, MD 20852
tel: 301-838-7807; fax: 301-838-7752
mobile: 240-285-7634
robert.swanson@telenor-usa.com
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Swanson, Rob 
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2006 4:36 PM
To: ''Generic Office of Engineering Technology''
Subject: RE: Request for Info - STA File #0356-EX-ST-2006 [Reference Number: 4355]

I''ll go back and amend the app. No we don’t want the entire band, we are just using a 200 KHz 
channel with 1968.4 as the transmit frequency and 1888.4 as the receive frequency.  This is 
what we''ve been given by the PCS licensee, T-Mobile. 
Thanks. 

_________________________________
Robert W. Swanson
Associate Counsel
Telenor Satellite Services Holdings, Inc.
1101 Wootton Parkway, 10th Floor
Rockville, MD 20852
tel: 301-838-7807; fax: 301-838-7752
mobile: 240-285-7634
robert.swanson@telenor-usa.com


